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Members of the OPSB,

Ohio should be a leader in renewable energy and solar projects allow us to do this. Solar energy is
the energy of the future and it helps us ensure a safe and clean future for our children. By approving
more solar projects the OPSB can take an important step to protect our environment.

Sincerely,
Joan Dillon

10700 Springer
Hillsboro, OH 45133
United States
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